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From the Principal's Office

I'm sure that everyone is breathing a sigh of relief to have made it through the holidays! It's always
such a busy time of year, but | hope everyone had a great time with friends and family.

Upcoming Events

January 1st - Enchanted Care is Closed

January 9th - Pre-K Story Time at Kids' Campus

January 17th - Favorite Character Day

January 21st - Breakfast to Go

February 17th - Professional Development Day, Enchanted Care is Closed

Thank You!

Thank you to all of our families who donated items in support
of families who are using the services of Nationwide
Children’s Hospital this holiday season. Your gratitude was
sincerely appreciated by the volunteers and staff.

Professional Development Day

Enchanted Care will be having the first of 2 Professional Development Days in 2020 on Monday,
February 17th; therefore, our school will be closed. The teachers will spend the day reviewing our Links
to Learning curriculum, learning new teaching strategies and working together to improve as a team.

The second Professional Development Day will take place in the fall.

Please Drive Slowly!




Remember to drive slowly and cautiously through our parking lots. There are several small children
and their families in the parking lot throughout the day and we want to be sure that everyone is safe!

December in Review

Beginner

The students in the Beginner
classroom enjoyed making
several holiday crafts!

Pre-Kindergarten

The Pre-K students sang
Jingle Bells and Rudolph the
Red Nose Reindeer during
the Holiday Open House!

Intermediate

The students in Intermediate
practiced letter writing and
recognition by writing the
letters of their name in

shaving cream!

Winter Weather Advisory

Enchanted Care will only close if Delaware or Franklin County is at a Level 3 Snow Emergency. There
will be announcements on most major radio and television stations.

Reminders

*Don't forget to check your child’s cubby for important information from their teachers and the office.
* Please make sure that you are signing your child in every morning and out every evening.

* Please do not leave children in the car unattended. It is also important that you do not leave your car
running while in our school.

* Tuition Due - Please make sure that your account is current with the tuition cycle. There will be a $25
late fee assessed to all payments made after Monday of the tuition week. If you are interested in our
automatic withdrawal program, please stop by the office to pick up an authorization form.

* Please make sure that you are letting the door close after entering our building. Do not hold the door
open for other families. Everyone is required to use their code to enter the building.

Contact Information

Cierra Cunningham
Principal
cierra.cunningham@enchantedcare.com
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